
CORNER BOOKSTOREYOUTH SERVICES

South Charleston Public Library  |  312 4th Avenue, South Charleston, WV 25303 | (304) 744-6561

  Beware! Halloween is just 
around the corner and that 
means the Corner Bookstore is 
brimming with eerie selections 
for all. Come in and browse 
children?s and young adult 
Halloween books. There are lots 
of spooky titles at reasonable 
prices and they are guaranteed to 
frighten during the spookiest 
month of the year!

  Other special selections for 
October include autobiographies 
and biographies on US Presidents 
and First Ladies. We are also 
featuring books about the US 
Supreme Court. 

  Our Homeschool Corner is back 
following the August/September 
sale and we?ve got you covered 
on the things you need! We also 
recently acquired a set of 15 
Harvard Classics (Deluxe 
Registered Editions, 1969).  They 
are in excellent condition and 
may also be sold separately to 
meet your needs.

  Have a frightening good time 
reading this month!!                                                              



   
ANNOUNCEMENTS

Follow  us on Social Media!

@scplwv

ADULT SERVICES

  Rejoice! The spooky season is upon us and Adult Services is on a mission to 

celebrate all the ghouls and goblins during this special t ime of year.

  Travel down Elm Street with our monthly Movie Night  program. On October 
25th at 6pm, test out your Halloween costume at our 40th anniversary 
screening of "A Nightmare on Elm Street." A prize will be awarded to the best 
dressed!

  Our new monthly horror book/ f ilm club, Nightmares & Cinemascapes, kicks 
off  with Mary Shelley's "Frankenstein" and a screening of the classic Universal 
f ilm on October 16 at 6pm, followed by a discussion.

  The Kanopy Film Club meets on October 28 at 6pm to discuss John 
Carpenter's classic horror f ilm, "The Fog." Watch the f ilm on Kanopy and join 
the group for an in-depth discussion of the f ilm.

  The Storybook Gala has been 
postponed due to scheduling 
conflicts. There is not a new date 
yet but please follow our social 
media for a new date to be 
announced.

   
NEW ADDITIONS

  At SCPL, we try to always make your 
library experience better whether its 
by adding new services, programs, or 
updating our building. Below are 
pictures of our two newest updates. 
Our old doors have been replaced with 
new sliding doors to make our 
entrance even more accessible. Also, a 
TV displaying upcoming events and 
services can now be found behind the 
front desk. Continue to be on the 
lookout for more additions and thanks 
for being our patron!
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